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Dear Families, 
  

Congratulations as you have nearly made it. You have all been so amazing at the way you have 
supported your children in their learning, especially when it comes to connecting via Google 
Meets.  All the staff at St. Peter’s are so proud of you all and send our highest praise to all family 
members who have helped their children to continue learning no matter the challenges that lay in 
your way.  You will never forget this time and I am sure we will be forever grateful for the 
opportunities our children will have to physically attend school in the future when that day 
returns.  We can only pray this will be at the start of Term Four. I am sure you, like me, will all be 
watching Mr. Andrew’s press conference this Sunday. 
  

2021 Prep Enrolments 

We continue to interview and enrol our 2021 prep children. If you know of anyone who is looking for a 
school in 2021, please let me know. St. Peter's is still accepting enrolments in Prep and all other year 
levels.  At this stage we have 37 Prep children so we will be able to have two Prep classes.   
  

Whole School Assembly 

Congratulations to our School Captains and Mrs Tamara who led our first Prep - 6 live school 
assembly.  It was great to see everyone.  If you missed it our next assembly will be on Wednesday 
September 16 at 11.45am.   
  

Pre-Service Teacher 

A special thanks to Ms Natalie Nguyen who has been working with the 5/6 team during the past few 
weeks completing her teacher training.  We thank Natalie for being part of the St. Peter’s family and 
wish her well as she completes her teaching degree in the coming weeks.  
  

Father’s Day 

This Sunday we celebrate our Fathers, Uncles, Grandfathers and male carers who have a special 
place in our student’s hearts. We also remember those who are not with us on this special occasion 
and may God continue to look over those who we have lost. 
  

I pray that you all have a good week and continue to embrace this time as a family. 
 

God Bless, 

 

Karen Bergin 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

MAY OUR CHILDREN FLOURISH 

We have zero tolerance of child abuse and all allegations and safety concerns will be treated 

seriously and reported in line with our legal obligations, our moral obligations and our school 

policies. Creating child-safe environments is a dynamic process that involves active participation 

and responsibility by parishes, schools, families and communities. It is marked by collaboration, 

vigilance and proactive approaches across policies, procedures and practices. 

 As a Catholic Community we respect 

the Wurrundjeri people, traditional custodians 

of the land upon which our school resides, and 

commit ourselves to reconciliation and justice 

for all in our community and nation. 


